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Addingham Cricket Club

Photo and Video Camera Policy
Our Club wishes to ensure photography and video footage taken within cricket is done so appropriately.
Parents should not be prevented from taking pictures of, or filming, their children. 

Our Club is keen to promote positive images of children playing cricket, and is not preventing the use of photographic or videoing equipment. 
Unfortunately, some people may use sporting events as an opportunity to take inappropriate photographs or film footage of children. Our Club is vigilant about this. Any concerns during an event should be reported to a club official.

There may be other reasons why individuals may not wish their child’s photo to be taken by someone they do not know personally, e.g. estranged parents looking to gain access to the child.

Therefore it is our club’s policy that:

· Photos are not to be taken at matches or during training without the prior permission of the parents/carers of the child. The permission can be given by proxy by the coach/manager of each team only after parental consent for this has been granted. Permission will be sought on the Player Profile/ Registration form.

· If no consent has been given for a child on the form, then it is to be made known to the relevant person of the other team (e.g. Coach/ Team manager), so that the appropriate person taking the photograph(s) is/are aware and can avoid taking photos of that particular child

· Children should be informed that if they have any concerns, they can report these to the Coach/ Team Manager

· Concerns regarding inappropriate, or intrusive photography, should be reported the Club Safeguarding  Officer and recorded in the same manner as any other child protection concern.
Use of Images i.e. in media, in the clubhouse, on the club’s website, league handbook etc

· We will obtain parental permission to use their child’s image.

· Wherever possible, we will show the image to the child’s parents and child in advance.

· Whenever possible, we will ask the child’s permission to use their image.

· If the cricketer is named, we will avoid using their image

· If an image is used, we will avoid naming the child

· We will only use images of children in appropriate kit, to reduce the risk of inappropriate use, and to provide positive images of the children

· We encourage the reporting of inappropriate use of images of children. 
Any concerns should be reported to our Club Safeguarding Officer.
April 2014
Updated April 2022
2

